
 

 

 

 

Notice of Public Meeting Cancellation 
Southern Regional Planning Panel 
 
 
The following meeting has been cancelled and the 

matter has been removed from the agenda. 

The Panel was to meet to determine the following: 

• 2017STH029 – Shoalhaven – RA17/1002 - 204, 206 and 208 

Kinghorne Street and 19 and 21 Gould Avenue, Nowra - 

Construction of a residential apartment complex consisting of 

two buildings containing: four studios; 16 x one-bedroom; 45 x 

two-bedroom and 26 x three-bedroom apartments. A basement 

car parking area with 140 spaces 

 

The meeting was to be held:  

When: Monday, 15 April 2019 at 3:30 pm 

Where:   Shoalhaven City Council Administration Building 

   Bridge Rd, Nowra 

The meeting has been cancelled because the applicant withdrew 
the development application on 12 April 2019. 

For more information: (02) 8217 2060 
planningpanels.nsw.gov.au 


